
15 November 2022 

Nasal Flu Catch Up Postponed 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Unfortunately, the nasal flu catch up session due to be held tomorrow in school has 

had to be postponed. 

 

A new date will be communicated in due course. All forms returned into school will 

be kept and given to the school nurses when the new session takes place. 

 

Best Regards 

The School Office 


